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enjoy our lunch menu

available from 12pm onwards

little okapi  breakfast 11.5

1 sausage, 1 dry cured bacon, 
free range egg, mushroom, crispy 
potato rosti, beans, slow roasted 
vine cherry tomatoes with your 
choice of toast

The Okapi 14

2 sausages & 2 dry cured bacon, 
free range egg, mushroom, crispy 
potato rosti, beans, slow roasted 
vine cherry tomatoes with your 
choice of toast

The Okapi  Vegetarian 14

Vegan sausages, free range egg, 
mushroom, crispy potato rosti, 
beans, slow roasted vine cherry 
tomatoes smashed avocado with 
your choice of toast

Avocado Smash 9

Served on your choice of toast 
with cherry vine tomatoes, topped 
with chilli flakes and lime juice

(+ bacon 4)

(+ smoked salmon 4)

(+ eggs or tofu scramble 3)

the Simple one 6.5

[served all day]

Bacon, sausage or vegan sausage 
served in your choice of bread

Fully Loaded 10.5

Bacon, sausage, free range egg 
and crispy potato rosti served in 
your choice of toast

Eggs Benedict 12

2 poached eggs topped with 
hollandaise sauce, served on a 
toasted english muffin with a 
choice of prosciutto or bacon, 
served with mixed seeds

Eggs FLORENT INE 12

2 poached eggs topped with 
hollandaise sauce, served on a 
english toasted muffin with 
buttered spinach and mixed seeds

Eggs Royale 14

2 poached eggs topped with 
hollandaise sauce, served on a 
toasted english muffin with 
smoked salmon and mixed seeds

Porridge &  Banana 7

Porridge made with your choice of 
milk, topped with caramelised 
cinnamon banana slices served 
with either maple syrup or honey

(+ choice of fruit 3)

eggs on toast 7

2 free range eggs served on your 
choice of toast

greek yoghurt granola 7

Greek Yoghurt served with 
granola, mixed berries drizzled 
with honey

Beans on toast 5.5

Baked beans served with your 
choice of toast

toasted teacake 3.5

smoked salmon & 

cream cheese 13.5

Slices of smoked salmon with 
cream cheese

chicken blt 11.5

Garlic & herb chicken, bacon 
pieces, little gem lettuce, 
slices of tomato & mayo

OKAPI  PRAWN 14

Prawns in our sriracha mayo with 
gem lettuce and smashed avocado

fish finger 12.5

3 chunky fish fingers, homemade 
tartare sauce & baby gem lettuce

tamari tofu 14

Grilled tamari tofu, tomato, gem 
lettuce, hummus, smashed avocado 
& sriracha mayobreakfast served  t il 11 :30am

Did you know our coffee beans are roasted in Leicester 
from St. Martin’s Coffee

sandwiches
Bacon 4

Strawberries 3

Mixed berries 3

Banana 2

Peanut butter | Nutella 2

Luxury ice cream 2.5

Greek yoghurt & granola 3.5

choose your toppings :

Add your sauce :
Maple syrup 1.5

Honey 1.5
Toffee sauce 1.5
Biscoff sauce 1.5

White chocolate sauce 1.5
Milk chocolate sauce 1.5

the okapi  stack of 3  
buttermilk pancakes

6.5
SERVED


ALL  DAY

pancakes

early start

Why not celebrate with us? We cater for large bookings.

Ask your server for more information. 


We source all our ingredients from local farms and 
businesses. We know you can taste the difference! Joseph 
Morris Butchers South Kilworth, Milners of Blaby & Fosse 

Field Farms of Stoney Stanton – to name a few.

experiences

group bookingsafternoon teababy showers

lunch

bacon ,  brie &

cranberry 12

Bacon pieces and melted brie 
cheese with cranberry sauce

steak &  Stilton 14.5

6oz rump steak served medium with 
stilton cheese and sweet 
caramelised onion chutney

tuna cheese melt 12

Tuna chunks mixed with mayo, red 
onion and vintage cheddar cheese

FALAFEL  &  ROASTED

RED  PEPPER 11.5

Served with hummus, cheddar 
cheese, chilli jam and coriander

fully loaded 12.5

Bacon, sausage, free range egg 
and crispy potato rosti

cheddar cheese &

caramelised onion 12

Vintage cheddar cheese and sweet 
caramelised onion chutney

ciabatta served with 

skin on fries

served with 

skin on fries

with your choice 
of bread, white 

or granary



Cajun Chicken & 
Chorizo Pasta 15.5

Cajun chicken & chorizo pasta 
served in a creamy spiced sauce 
with sun dried tomatoes topped 
with parmesan flakes and 2 slices 
of garlic bread

Haddock,  Salmon & 
Spinach Fish Cake 14.5

Smoked Haddock and Salmon fish 
cake, filled with mature cheddar 
cheese sauce. With buttered new 
potatoes and a side salad dressed 
in a vinaigrette

thai  green curry 14.5

Garlic & herb chicken in a green 
curry sauce with coconut cream, 
lemon grass green chilli served 
with rice spring onions & 
coriander

Smashed Avocado 15.5

Smashed avocado on choice of 
toast served with smoked salmon, 
prosciutto ham or grilled bacon, 
2 poached eggs & roasted cherry 
tomatoes
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Classic Neapolitan 11.5

Signature sauce, mozzarella 
topped with rocket

Texas BBQ Chicken 14.5

Signature sauce, mozzarella, 
garlic & herb chicken, bacon 
pieces with BBQ sauce

Chicken & chorizo 14.5

Signature sauce, mozarella, 
garlic & herb chicken, sliced 
chorizo drizzled with roquito hot 
honey

Antipasti  Carne 14.5

Signature sauce, mozzarella, 
salami milano, pepperoni, pizza 
meatballs & chilli flakes

Goats Cheese & 
Caramelised Onion 14.5

Signature sauce, mozzarella, 
cherry tomatoes, red onion, 
sliced goats cheese & caramelised 
onion chutney

Spicy Pepperoni 14.5

Signature Sauce, mozzarella 
cheese, pepperoni and jalapenos

Okapi Vegetable 14.5

Signature sauce, mozzarella, red 
onion, roasted red peppers, 
mushrooms, olives & cherry 
tomatoes tapas

desserts

olives 6.5

bread & oils 6.5

cheesy garlic 
bread 6.5

hummus & crudites 6.5

cheesy garlic  

mushrooms 6.5

caprese salad 6.5

loaded nachos w ith 
bbq  pulled pork 6.5

tzatziki  w ith tortilla 
chips 6.5

homemade slaw  6.5

chicken goujons 6.5

Salt & pepper squid 6.5

meatballs 6.5

grilled chorizo 
& honey drizzle 6.5

Grilled Halloumi 6.5

bruschetta 6.5

falafels 6.5

patatas bravas 6.5

mozzarella Sticks 6.5

chicken f illet b ites 
w ith hot honey 6.5

pizza

Okapi Signature 
Burger 15.9

6oz steak burger with crispy 
bacon pieces, American cheese and 
sriracha mayo

Texas BBQ Chicken

Burger 15.9

Garlic & herb chicken fillet with 
crispy bacon pieces, American 
cheese & BBQ sauce

chicken hot honey 
burger 15.9

Garlic & herb chicken fillet with 
crispy bacon pieces, american 
cheese with hot roquito honey

BBQ Beef  Burger 15.9

6oz steak burger with crispy 
bacon pieces, American cheese, 
crispy onions and BBQ sauce

Chicken,  Bacon & 
Avocado Burger 16.5

Garlic & herb chicken with crispy 
bacon pieces, avocado smash and 
garlic mayo

Chicken Fillet Burger 15.9

Crispy southern fried chicken 
fillets, with gem lettuce and 
mayonnaise

ice cream
Please ask your server


for this week’s flavours

1 scoop 2.5
2 scoop 3.7
3 scoop 4.9

b iscoff  sundae 6.95

oreo sundae 6.95

white chocolate

& raspberry sundae 6.95

warm cookie dough 
w ith ice cream and 
chocolate sauce

6.95

Mains

any 3  tapas 

dishes for 

16

Chicken Caesar 14

Crisp baby gem leaves served with 
grilled garlic & herb chicken, 
crispy bacon, herb croutons, 
parmesan cheese and caesar 
dressing

Moroccan cous cous 13

Dressed salad, with spiced cous 
cous. Topped with smashed 
avocado, hummus, sliced spring 
onion, mixed seeds and grated 
carrot (contains almonds)

(+ tamari tofu 4)

okapi prawn salad 14.5

Little gem lettuce, vine cherry 
tomatoes, cucumber, red onion 
with prawns dressed in our 
Sriracha mayo sauce

chicken & mango 14

Little gem lettuce, vine cherry 
tomato, red onion, diced red 
pepper, diced mango, garlic & 
herb chicken tossed in a 
passionfruit dressing and 
garnished with spring onions

salads

Brioche buns dressed with salad & pickles served 
with fries & homemade coleslaw

All served with skin on fries

burgers add pulled pork/
grilled halloumi 

for £3

double up 

for £4

Garlic & chicken 
flatbread 15.5

Garlic & herb chicken breast 
griddled served with mixed salad, 
aioli & sriracha sauce

Chimichurri Steak 
Flatbread 16

Sliced rump steak served medium, 
rocket, tomato & onion salad 
drizzled with chimichurri sauce

Falafel Flatbread 13.5

Sweet potato falafels served with 
mixed salad dressed in a sweet 
chilli sauce & hummus

Flatbreads

dirty fries 9.5

BBQ pulled pork, jalapenos & 
mozzarella cheese

chicken & bacon 9.5

Chicken & bacon with mozzarella, 
garlic mayo/bbq sauce & spring 
onions

pepperoni pizza 9.5

Pizza signature sauce, mozzarella 
& pepperoni

vegan chilli 9.5

Vegan chilli, vegan mozzarella, 
garlic mayo & spring onions

rustic skin-on fries 4.5

cheesy fries 6

parmesan truffle 7

salt & chilli 7

fries

loaded fries


